
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

   My name is Miss Stefanie and I will be your child's teacher for the remainder of the 

school year. I have been working with your children for the past two weeks and have 

thoroughly enjoyed getting to know them, We have all become comfortable with one 

another so I believe that we can make this an easy transition for all.  

 

Teaching is an absolute passion of mine! I am so excited to work with you and your 

child! It will be a year of magical wonder and amazing growth for your little star. Miss 

Amanda will continue to be our teacher assistant and we are ready to have an exciting 

time learning in the Friendly Fireflies Class! 

 

   Throughout the year, we will continue to follow the B.E.S.T. Learning Center thematic 

calendar. With each theme, I will incorporate art projects, science experiments, fun 

hands-on activities as well as singing, dancing, stories, games and more. Each week, 

we will focus on a letter and number and each child will learn how to write his or her 

name. In our class, we will also focus on our social skills such as sharing, being kind, 

listening, and being a good friend.  

 

   I'd like to tell you a little about myself. I am married with three amazing children. My 

step son is 18, my daughter is 7, and my son is 4. I am a Commack mom and part of 

the Hauppauge School District. Since I can remember, I have always wanted to be a 

teacher. I have experience teaching preschool all the way up to 12th grade. I believe 

that a child needs a strong foundation to help build their knowledge and achieve their 

goals in the future. I thoroughly enjoy and continue to be passionate about my 

profession as a teacher. I am looking forward to an amazing school year. 

 

My email address is Slbyrne21@aol.com.  Please feel free to email me any questions or 

concerns.  I will also have REMIND added to my phone so that we can communicate 

effectively through that.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Miss Stefanie 
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